
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 7th March 2025 

Dear parents, 
Thank you for all your kind and lovely words yesterday.  
Leaving such a wonderful school in the summer will be hard but I know it is the 
right time to take some time out, spend time with the kiddies and start some new 
adventures! I will of course give my absolute best to the school over the coming 
months, determined to leave the school in the best position possible.  
More news on the exciting process of recruiting a Headteacher soon. 

Dates for your Diary  

Thursday 13th March   Village Coffee & Cake (Tyburn Class) 

Friday 14th March    Forest School starts for Bradgate Class (4 weeks) 

Thursday/Friday 20th/21st March Tyburn residential @Beaumanor Hall 

Friday 21st March     Comic Relief 

Friday 4th April    PTA Spring Fling School Disco and non-uniform day (ticket information will be 

      sent  via WhatsApp Class groups) 

Monday 7th April    Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Thursday 10th April    Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Friday 11th April    Easter Service and Easter Bonnet Parade @All Saints, 2pm. Last day of term.  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is 
– Individuality 

World Book Day 
Children really enjoyed their book swap and I 

was really jealous of some of the books on 
offer.  

We had wonderful feedback regarding the 
theatre trip. The 
children behaved 
beautifully and as 
always made us 

proud.  

Forest School - Bradgate 

Bradgate will be starting 
Forest School on Friday 14th 
March for four weekly ses-

sions. Please make sure chil-
dren are suitably dressed for 

an afternoon at Bradgate 
Park with appropriate foot-

wear and a warm/
waterproof coat depending  

Staffing news 

Mrs Kennedy will be leaving at the end of this year and a new Headteacher will be recruited to 

lead the school next year.  

Mr Paparozzi has returned to finish his final teacher placement in Tyburn so will be here for 

most of the rest of term.  

We have two new sports coaches working with us at Newtown Linford. Mr Taylor and Mr G will 

join Mr Barley in running breakfast club and our sports sessions. They have already had a great 

start. Mr Green has made the decision to move forward to new schools to further his develop-

ment as he progresses on his sports coach pathway. A big 

thank you for all his contributions to the 

school over nearly ten years and we wish 

him well.  

Kinjal Patel will continue to support the 

school as a Learning Support Assistant in 

the summer term. She will mostly work in 

Old John and Linford.  

Coffee and Cake - Tyburn 
Tyburn Class will be helping 
to host the village Coffee & 
Cake morning on Thursday 
13th March at the Village 
Hall. The children will help 

serve refreshments and meet 
members of the local com-
munity between 11am and 

12noon; parents are welcome 
to attend. Please can we ask 
for donations of cakes and 

biscuits (homemade and shop 
bought equally welcome) 

which should be dropped off 
at the School office first thing 

that morning.  

Easter Bonnets 
On Friday 11th April we will be 

celebrating Easter at the church.  
We ask that children in Linford, Bradgate 

and Tyburn make their own Easter 
Bonnet at home to wear in a parade on 

the day. 
Children in Old John will be completing 

their own art project in class to share on 
the day so do not need a bonnet.  

If you need school to support you in 
purchasing a bonnet please let the office 

know.  

Old John Think Tank trip 


